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T J Hiron
Clowdisley
Golf Club Lane
St Mary's
Isles of Scilly
TR21 0NF
 	

6th September 2016

Dear T J Hiron

	PLANNING REFERENCE
	P/16/074/FUL

	DEVELOPMENT PROPOSED:
	Replacement of timber window on South West elevation with larger UPVC timber grain effect window.

	LOCATION:
	The Moorings, South'ard, Bryher, Isles Of Scilly, TR23 0PR, 



Following a site visit and an assessment of the submitted plans, we would like to seek the following amendments:
1. A reduction in the size of the proposed opening from 2.5 metres to 1.8 metres (i.e. double its current width rather than triple).
[bookmark: _GoBack]The reason for pursuing such amendments is in the interest of retaining the vertical emphasis in the granite gable end of this building.  If you are happy to amend the application in accordance with this request then I would ask that you submit amended plans to me no later than Tuesday 13th September.  If I have not heard from you by this date then the application will be determined as submitted.
Yours sincerely

Mrs Lisa Walton
Senior Officer: Planning and Development Management

...working for a strong, sustainable and dynamic island community
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